
 

  

 

 

 

Jakeman Nursery School with Daycare 

Jakeman Road, Birmingham B12 9NX 

Tel: 0121 440 3066     Email: enquiry@jakeman.bham.sch.uk     Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 

 

03.10.2022 

Dear Parent/ Carers 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE - this is essential information about your child’s Reception Class place in Primary 

School. 

 

It may feel as though they have just started the nursery year but children in Birmingham can start 

school (Reception) in the September after their fourth birthday. 

 

So if your child was born between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019, they will be able to start 

primary school in September 2023. 

 

Applications open on 1st October 2022 for primary school places in September 2023. The closing date 

is 15th January 2023 at 11:59pm. 

 

You must apply on time. If you apply late, you are less likely to be offered a place at any of your 

preferred schools. 

 

Applications received after 15th January 2023 will be classed as late and will not be processed until 

after the offer of places on 17th April 2023. 

 

 

Make sure that you: 

 

• List three different primary schools - do not put just one. 

 

• Include details of any siblings attending your preferred school(s) in the box provided. 

 

On, or after October 1st follow the link below and click on 'Apply Online for a Primary School Place'. 

 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20119/school_admissions/1786/apply_for_reception_class_or_pri

mary_school/4 

 

 

Responsibility for applying online: 

mailto:enquiry@jakeman.bham.sch.uk


 

Birmingham City Council’s School Admissions and Fair Access Service publishes information on their 

website, informing parent/ carers on how to start their child at school. However, the responsibility for 

applying online for a child to start Reception, remains solely with parents/ carers. 

 

 

Please Note: 

 

If your child is likely to access a special school place, due to a special educational need and/ or 

disability, you must still apply for a mainstream primary school via this process. 

 

If you need any help in applying for a Reception 2023 place, please speak to us at Jakeman Nursery 

School on: (0121) 440 3066. 

 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 

Sam Richards 

Executive Head Teacher         
 


